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Dear Parents/Carers 

Following our parent coffee morning in school and the first Parent Teacher Community meeting, I would like 
to create a system for you to share your child’s achievements outside of school with us.  We know many of 
our children take part in a wide variety or sporting or cultural events/hobbies and we would love to be able 
to join in with celebrating if your child got a player of the match award, passed a dancing exam or took part 
in a performance (to name but a few things).  If you would like to share this information with some detail 
and a picture, we would be more than happy to celebrate on our own social media channels. To do this 
please send the information to:  karen.reay@rrma.org.uk. 

We look forward to receiving lots of our students’ achievements outside of school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
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